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Message from musicAeterna

musicAeterna utterly regrets the forced cancellation of our concerts in Tokyo and Kyoto
scheduled for April 2020. Unfortunately, there was not another option due to the travel
restrictions between countries based on the countermeasures to combat the pandemic of
the Coronavirus. Thus, musicAeterna and KAJIMOTO have agreed to postpone the tour.

We know how warmly musicAeterna's recordings are welcomed in Japan, and we
appreciate the Japanese audience's sincere interest towards our work. We can only hope
that the pandemic holding all of us in hostage will soon subside, life will become normal
again, and we will be able to plan our concerts which we always look forward to.

Stay safe and healthy in these troubled times!



